
CITY OF NEWTON 
 

BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
 

TRAFFIC COUNCIL ACTIONS 
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2014 
 

Note: Below is a summary of Traffic Council actions only.  A full meeting report summarizing the 
Council’s discussion and public testimony regarding each agenda item will be posted on the City 
website in approximately two weeks following the above meeting date.  
 
Present:  Bill Paille, Director, Transportation Division, Acting Traffic Council Chair; Alicia Wilson, 
Resident Member; Sgt. Jay Babcock, Newton Police Department and Ald. Jay Ciccone 
Also Present: Ald. Albright and Johnson 
 
TC57-14 WILLIAM PAILLE, DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION, requesting to reduce 
  the length of existing bus lane along Eldredge Street in front of the Underwood  
  Elementary School and extend existing parking restriction.  (Ward 1)  
  [08/29/14 @ 10:13 AM] 
ACTION:   APPROVED 4-0.  Extend the current restriction from Elmwood Street  
  to the new bus lane location with a new time restriction from 4:30 pm to  
  6:30 pm.   
  This item may be appealed through the close of business October 8, 2014.   
 
 
TC56-14 WILLIAM PAILLE, DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION, requesting to revise  
  the existing 2-hour parking restriction along Linwood Avenue from Crafts Street  
  to Broadway Street to include specific hours.  (Wards 1 & 2)  [08/29/14 @ 10:13  
  AM] 
ACTION: APPROVED 4-0.  Two-hour restriction, 8:00 am to 3:00 pm, School Days 

This item may be appealed through the close of business October 8, 2014. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
William Paille, Director, Transportation Division  
Acting Traffic Council Chair 


